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SLT Meeting
June 8, 2018 
In attendance:  R. Marino, D. Fine, C. O’Shaughnessy, B. Dyzenhaus, L. Huang, X. Chen, C. Chacon, W. Hsueh, N. Ginestri
The meeting was called to order at 2:40 pm by Ms. Fine.  The May minutes were presented and reviewed. Ms. O’Shaughnessy made a motion to accept the minutes as written. Ms. Ginestri seconded the motion.  The May minutes were accepted as written. 
PRINCIPAL’S REPORT:

Mr. Marino met with the district budget manager on June 4th. The student population is down. The spec education population has slightly increased. This will result in a reduced need for cluster positions. There are two positions planned for Academic Intervention Services (AIS)- to support children in the lower grades who are not reading at levels. The support will take place in cycles. In schools that provide AIS in this way, it has proven to have tremendous impact on increasing reading achievement.
For 2018-19: Projected amount of classes

Kindergarten -7 classes,1st grade -6 classes, 2nd grade-5 classes, 3rd grade- 5 classes, 4th grade- 6 classes, 5th grade-6 classes. We will be adding another phys ed position for younger grades.
Thinking about a soccer situation- 7:30 am position may need our yard after school.
Departmentalization will only be on 4th and 5th as per SBO vote

UFT REPORT:

Very excited about Science curriculum.  Project based science- Amplify.


PARENTS’ REPORT:

June 24th will be Family Day- Patsy the Clown
Last day will be Lunch – Chinese food and sandwiches
Parents ask if school supplies will be on the website? Yes, the school supply lists will be on the school website.
Parents ask if they can bring the supplies in before school begins. There will be a schedule of  which days parents can drop off supplies before school begins, either one or two grades per day.
Summer Reading List- will be shared on the website

PA asked about providing Agendas for grades 3-5.
Tickets for graduation have been distributed.
Motion to adjourn the meeting made by Ms. Hsueh; Ms. O’ Shaughnessy seconded the motion.  

Meeting adjourned at 3:00 pm.  

